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7th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
We have another busy week ahead of us. Here are the details! 
 

What’s on this week:  

Monday 7th November Children’s Society visitor, Rodney Nicholson, to lead 
Collective Worship 

Tuesday 8th November Tempest photos (individual and siblings) in school hall.  

 1.30-2.30 Open Afternoon for new starters (parents and 
children)  

7pm Parents’ Consultation in School 
Please Note change of venue 

Wednesday 9th November Louise from Yo-Yo to meet Worship Team to plan 
Collective Worship 

 Anne Clark, Governor to visit school 

Thursday 10th November Non-Uniform for Christmas Fair. Bring in sweets or 
chocolate for the tombola. Unopened and in-date 
please! 

Friday 11th November All classes remembering why we wear poppies and 
keeping a silence at 11am. Our work will be on display 
in school next week. 
 
 
 

 Rev Kirkman to lead Celebration Worship 

NEXT WEEK Our Book Fair starts on Tuesday 15th and runs until 
Monday 21st in school hall after school. 

 
Poppies 
The Year 6 children will be distributing poppies to children this week. If you would like 
to donate to the Royal British Legion collection, please send some money with your 
child. 
 
Open Afternoon (New Starters) 
On Tuesday 8th November and Monday 9th January we are holding open afternoons 
for any parents who might like their child to come to Naburn in the future (particularly 
September 2017 starters). These are opportunities to see the school in action and 
have a guided tour! Please come along if you have a young child and spread the word 
to anyone you know!! Both afternoons are from 1.30pm until 2.30pm and children are 
welcome.  
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Celebration Certificates 
On Friday, in Celebration Worship, the certificates were awarded to: 

 Bethany in Y1 for accurate measuring 

 Charlie F in Y1 for amazing independent writing (and super neat too!) 

 Austin in Y3 for making a brilliant ‘Beaker people’ clay pot 

 Lily B in Y5 for super successful column subtraction 

 
Also, William B showed us his swimming certificate and told us all about swimming 
underwater. 
Sam H and Tom H showed us their ‘Arts Award’ certificates. Tom said, “I have great 
news. I made a clay tile in the Minster and it was this  big!” I had to hold his 
certificate so that he could show everyone just how big it was! 
 

 
 
 
Shoe Boxes 
Thankyou to those children who have begun to bring in their shoeboxes.  You have 
until Wednesday 16th November to bring yours into school, so don’t panic! 
 
 
 
Knitivity   
A HUGE thankyou goes to the Hitchcock family who have offered to make Mary and 
Joseph figures for the Posada boxes. Watch out for Mary and Joseph coming home 
with your child in Advent! 
 
 
Mud Kitchen 
An email went out before half term asking for items for a mud kitchen in Reception. If 
anyone has any items, please bring them in to school. Thankyou to those people who 
have brought in items already. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison  


